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May 14, 2021

Subject: Support for Five Deco, LLC

To Whom it May Concern,

On Thursday, May 13, 2021 the Development Committee of the District 11 Hamline
Midway Coalition held a public meeting at which it considered a proposed request to
support Five Deco, LLC’s request for a liguor license located at 886 Syndicate Street
North in St. Paul. The applicant appeared for the Zoom Meeting and provided material
for the Committee to review and answered guestions posed.

The Committee unanimously supported Five Deco, LLC's request for a liquor license
with the City of St. Paul. Furthermore, committee members are excited to support a new
business which will create jobs in our community and enhance the neighborhood's
economic development.

Thank you for consideration of this recommendation. Please contact me with any
questions.

Kate Mudge -
Executive Director
Hamline Midway Coalition



